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CDMC Minutes  

November 28th Meeting (rescheduled from November 13th) 

In attendance:  

Anna Fox (Tarleton professor – school PDS partner) 

Cristina De La Pena (3rd grade teacher) 

Esperanza Garza (Kinder teacher) 

Jordan Wright (Tarleton intern) 

NaTasha Smith (Tarleton intern) 

Joy Billeaud (4th grade teacher) 

Denise Masters (1st grade teacher) 

Kirsten Neff (Art teacher) 

Jennifer Zane (Instructional Specialist) 

Paula White (Instructional Specialist) 

Erin Lange (Assistant Principal) 

Helen Smith (Principal) 

Cyndy Rojas (Instructional Specialist) 

Lauren Reasor (PreK teacher) 

 

Discussion Items:  

- Campus Improvement Plan Formative Review: the group broke into teams to review the CIP and 

complete the formative review.  While reviewing questions were asked such as “What other PD 

needs are there? Do the strategies listed mean AVID last summer or next? Should we mark it 

accomplished already?”  We discussed that the funding is for this school year and beyond, so 

some things are “no progress” because they will not occur until spring.  We also discussed that 

we have had some Co-Teach training presented by Tarleton, and Ms. Lange provided AVID 

training to the Tarleton students, which is the evidence for the goal about the Tarleton/Cedar 

Ridge Partnership. 

- Parent Involvement: family attendance has grown again this year at our different events.  

Thanksgiving lunch was very highly attended, with every grade level needing their own seating 

due to the number of people present. 


